



BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE

CREATIVITY

Is originality; not bound by the

YORK MIDDLE SCHOOL.....THE BEST MIDDLE SCHOOL IN NEBRASKA



School supervision will not be available until 7:30 in the morning.

Please do not arrive on campus until that time

Breakfast starts serving at 7:30 a.m

The shirts and sweatshirts in the front office are for sale if anyone is interested in buying them. We will have new designs for next year.

Middle School weights are done for the rest of the school year. We will resume when school begins.

Remember to buy your 2023-2024 yearbooks ASAP, you can do this online or bring \$20 to the front office. You don't want to miss out on a great year of memories!!

All 8th grade girls interested in playing golf and/or tennis next year, there will be a meeting with Coach Miller on Monday, May 13th at 3:00 in the commons.

Summer camp forms are available in the office or Golf and Tennis.



6th/7th VB meeting Monday May 13th in Ms. Phillips room during 7th period

14th Annual York Future Dukes Football Camp
May 23rd-24th 1:00-3:45 pm 6th-8th grade
If you are interested, please stop in the office and pick up the registration form.



2024 York Summer Golf Camp

WHEN: June 3, 4 and 5, 2024 WHERE: York Country Club

WHO: BOYS & GIRLS ENTERING GRADES 2-8 NEXT YEAR (2024 - 2025)

Forms available in the YMS office

York ESI Camp
Students Entering 6-8 grade
Registration Fee \$60
July 9, 10,11,16,17 and 18
Application/Forms available in the YMS office

The YMS Student Senate has an online store as a fundraiser for YMS! Check out the link below! https://stores.inksoft.com/yorkmiddle/shop/home

Photos on Big Screens- Mrs. Fike's 8th grade Computer class will again update the big screens in the commons. If you take pictures of your class or family and you want them posted please mail those pics (along with an explanation) to Mrs. Fike

Students: Food deliveries for lunch are not allowed at school. Do not order food at restaurants, or DoorDash and have them delivered to school. This violates our lunch policies with the school lunch program.

PEANUT/NUT SAFE SCHOOL

Last year York Public Schools chose to become a Peanut / Nut safe school. This means that we all need to be aware of those students and staff that may have any allergy so severe it could be life threatening and could cause death. We want to keep everyone safe so please be mindful when bringing food into the school, never share food with others, wash your hands before and after eating anything with peanuts/peanut butter or other types of nuts. When possible we ask that you contain food to your area that others may be allergic to and clean up your area with soap and water or wipes in rooms.

YMS offers "After School Clubs" after school Monday -Thursday You must pre-register at York Middle School

- Monday- Gagaball!!
- Tuesday- Rockets!!
- Wednesday- Snowcones & 8th Grade Recognition!!
- Thursday-NO ASC!! HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!

Esports: Tue & Wed—Engineering Club 1st & 2nd Monday of the Month

Staff Commons Duty



ABSENCES:

6th GRADE: 7th GRADE: 8th GRADE:

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district program.